
MEDIA MENTIONS

LCLD Selects Two For National Program
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Oni Harton of the Indianapolis office and Elizabeth Underwood of the Fort
Wayne office were mentioned in a June 21 Inside Indiana Business
Article, “LCLD Selects Two For National Program.”

http://www.insideindianabusiness.com/story/40690675/lcld-selects-two-for-national-program-oni-harton-elizabeth-underwood

